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STATE OF ALASKA 
Department of Family and Community Services 
Alaska Psychiatric Institute  
 

 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD A CONTRACT 
 
 
THIS IS NOT AN ORDER 
  
DATE ISSUED:   Monday, November 25, 2024 
 
IRFP NUMBER:   IRFP-2625-API-001                              
 
IRFP SUBJECT:  Comprehensive Review of Medical Billing and Coding Systems and Processes  
 
PROCUREMENT OFFICER:  Patricia Hull  SIGNATURE:    on record   
 
This is notice of the state's intent to award a contract. An offeror who wishes to protest this Notice of Intent must 
file the protest with the procurement officer within ten calendar days following the date of this notice. If the tenth 
day falls on a weekend of holiday, the last day of the protest period is the first working day following the tenth 
day. The offeror identified below as being the most advantageous is instructed not to proceed until Contract 
Award or other form of notice to proceed is given by the procurement officer. If the offeror proceeds prior to 
receiving a Contract Award or other form of notice to proceed, the offeror does so without a contract and at their 
own risk.  AS 36.30.365.     
 
LEGEND: @  = MOST ADVANTAGEOUS 
  YES  =   RESPONSIVE AND RESPONSIBLE OFFEROR 
  NO  =   NON-RESPONSIVE OR NON-RESPONSIBLE OFFEROR 
 

Offeror Responsive Total Score Most Advantageous 

Berry, Dunn, McNeil & Parker, LLC dba BerryDunn YES  880 @ 
Universal Medical & Compliance dba ArchProCoding  YES  577  
    
    

    
 

SUMMARY 

 Two vendors responded to the solicitation.  On a 1000 point scale, the review committee scored the firms 
as noted above.   The firm of Berry, Dunn, McNeil & Parker, LLC dba BerryDunn, was deemed Most Advantageous 
to the State of Alaska and was awarded the contract.    


